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Community Education Report November 21, 2022

Current Offerings:

Registration is currently open for the following activities and practices will be starting this week (Nov 28
- Dec 2). We have secured coaches for all levels.

o Elementary Girls’ Basketball 1st - 6th Grade

o Elementary Boys’ Basketball 1st - 6th Grade

o Nordic Ski Club 7th - 12th Grade
Coming Soon: Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre will be here January 16th - 21st to put on a production of
“Jack and the Beanstalk” with our PreK - 12th grade students throughout the community. Registration
will be opening in early December. There are plenty of opportunities to go around so any youth who
audition will get a part in the production.
We will be hosting the Ranger Youth Basketball Tournament on Saturday, February 11th, 2023.
Information has gone out to the area schools and registration will be open until January 20th or until all
spots are filled.
We also offer Piano Lessons and Private Basketball Lessons through Community Ed and registration is
available on our catalog website.

Little Rangers Family Center:

The Family Center staff is hosting an open house for families with children ages 5 and younger. This
event will feature several hands-on activities, pictures with Santa, snacks, and takeaways. The open
house will be December 15th from 4:30 - 5:45 pm in the Family Center.

We are in the process of adding a Motor Lab through the Paul Bunyan Co-Op at no cost to us. We have
met as a team and are in the process of getting a space set up to accommodate the Motor Lab stations.
We plan to have this up and running after winter break.

The LRFC team has also been involved in construction planning meetings to be included in the Phase
IV projects. We have been assessing our space needs and how we can use the Family Center space in
the most efficient way possible. Due to limited space available in the CRES building, we will continue to
work on identifying priorities for preschool programming and classrooms. Our program is growing and
we will likely be adding an additional section next year to make sure that every family who wants
preschool programming can access it.

** To view current Community Education offering, go to our catalog:
https://crosbyironton.cr3.rschooltoday.com/public/home/.
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